
 
School is closed on Friday 24th June 2022 

    

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of a super busy half term, we are so excited 
for our Jubilee performance. After a week of constantly 
checking weather reports, the buzz around school today 
is wonderful. Across the school, the children have 
enjoyed learning about this truly momentous occasion 
and huge thanks go to the staff that have made this 
possible. Special mention to Mrs Dennis and Mrs Miles 
for organising the music, running order, technical 
equipment, staging and decoration – the behind the 
scenes work is always more than you would expect. 
Thank you for the cake donations, the children will 
definitely experience the quintessential teatime treat. 

We look forward to sharing some photos with you in the 
newsletter after half term. 

I hope everyone gets chance to be part of some 
celebrations during the Whitsun holiday. Have a safe 
and restful break and we’ll see you all again on Monday 
6th June. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA are hosting another fantastic quiz – will you be the 
new Chadsmead Quiz Champions? £10 per team, team 
names to the school office by Monday 6th June 2022. 

We will be holding non-uniform days in the run up to the 
festival and asking for donations for the event. 

 Friday 17th June – donations of bottles 

 Thursday 23rd June – donations of chocolates and 
sweets. 

We are also looking for donations of bric-a-brac for a 
stall. In order for this event to be a success we are in 
need of volunteers that can help on the 8th July either 
with setting up, running a stall or tidying away – please 
let the office know if you can spare any time on this day. 
Thank you.  

Please note there is a 5p increase in school meals from    
1st June 2022 – the new cost will be £2.30 
Please could you log on to your ParentPay accounts and 
clear any outstanding dinner money debts. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

For up to date information visit: www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk  

What has your child been learning about in class 
this week? 
 

We have had a really super week in Years 1 & 2 
celebrating the Queen's Jubilee.  We have been singing 
lovely songs and practising our Jubilee performance to 
share with our parents.  We have spent the week 
learning lots of facts about the queen and creating 
timelines to sequence her life. We have compiled fact 
files about her and some fabulous acrostic poems. We 
have designed and created our own postage stamps 
using the colours red, white and blue and not forgetting 
a silhouette of the queen's head to put on it. We 
thoroughly enjoyed the Friday celebrations! 

Well, we have reached the end of the half term already. 
Can you believe it? And what a way to end with the 
Queen's Jubilee celebrations. Years 3 & 4 loved making 
their crowns and practising their royal waves! They also 
loved curtseying and bowing as expertly demonstrated 
by Mrs Bishop. It was amazing to hear the whole school 
sing their 'Royal' songs especially the rousing rendition 
of 'God Save The Queen'. Thanks for all your support in 
making the children look so wonderful in red, white and 
blue. They had a great celebration. 
We shall be continuing our 'Blue Abyss' theme for the 
next 2 weeks after the break before beginning the final 
theme of the year. 
Homework for the half term holiday  is spellings, reading 
and MOST importantly TIMES TABLES practice for Year 
4 especially. Year 4 will take the times tables National 
test in the first week back - they will have 25 questions 
of a mix of all tables up to and including the x12s. 

Years 5 & 6 have spent a lot of this week thinking about 
the Queen's Jubilee: We have practiced songs; written 
and performed scripts for our celebration; written a 
letter to the Queen using formal language and spent a 
day drawing portraits of the Queen. 
In addition to this many children have auditioned to be 
part of our upcoming Chadsmead's Got Talent. This can 
be a daunting experience, anyone who is able to get on 
stage, in front of an audience, should be proud of 
themselves.  
Enjoy your break, we look forward to seeing everyone 
rejuvenated when we return. 

 

Mrs Crossley and Miss 
Hathaway attended an 
Awards Ceremony at the 
Molineux Stadium on 
Thursday evening. We 
have a number of students 
from Wolverhampton 
University that carry out 
their placement at 
Chadmsead Primary 
Academy. Mrs Crossley and 
Miss Hathaway were 
nominated for the 
‘Outstanding Contribution 
to Student Placement’ 
award and the school was 
also nominated for ‘Placement Provider of the Year!’ Well 
done to everyone involved.  

Reception class are on the lookout for a CD player – if you 
have one at home that you no longer use and can donate 
to them they would be very thankful.  

If you are planning a holiday during term time, although 
they cannot be authorised we do ask that you complete a 
leave of absence from which available from the school 
office or on the school website.  

 

 



 

  

For up to date information visit: www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk  

w.c. Monday 6th June 2022 Year 1 Phonics Screening 

w.c. Monday 6th June 2022 Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

Thursday 16th June 2022 Chadsmead’s Got Talent 6.30pm 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 New to Reception - Parent’s Meeting 5pm 

Friday 24th June 2022 School Closed – Inset Day 

w.c. 27th June 2022 Creative Arts Week 

Monday 27th June 2022 New to Year 1 - Parent’s Meeting 5pm 

Tuesday 28th June 2022 New to Year 3 - Parent’s Meeting 5pm 

Tuesday 28th & Wednesday 29th June 2022 Year 6 High School Transition Days 

w.c. Monday 4th July 2022 Sports Week 

Friday 8th July 2022 School Reports sent home to parents/carers 

Friday 8th July 2022 Summer Festival 3-5pm 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 Meet the New Teacher 5-6pm 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 Last Day of Term 

  

 
 
 


